
Miss Lucy Bishop

Miss Lucy Bishop, 69, of
R. R. 2, died Sunday morn
ing at the Franklin Farms
where sh ehad been a guest
for five years. She was a for
mer resident of Big Cove
Tannery.

Born on Sept. 13, 1895 in
Ayr township, Fulton Coun
ty, she was a daughter of
the late William and Mary
Harris Bishop.

Surviving are a sister:
Mrs. Ulysses Keefer, of Big
Cove Tannery, and a broth
er, Virgil Bishop of McCon-
nellsburg.

Funeral service was held
Wednesday at 10:30 a.m. at
the Kelso funeral home, Mc
Connellsburg, in charge of
Rev. Gerald Wagner. Burial
was made in the Antioch
cemetery, Fulton Co.


